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EASTERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY 
Charleston, Illinois 

ART TATE, Assistant Director. University Relations 
Office: (217) 581-5983 - Home: (217) 348-7553 

91-69 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

BUSINESS COMMUNITY INVITED TO TOUR LUMPKIN HALL 

February 15, 1991 

CHARLESTON, IL.--Eastern Illinois University's Lumpkin 

College of Business will host members of the Charleston, Mattoon 

and Oakland Chamber of Commerces at a "Business After Hours" open 

house at EIU's Lumpkin Hall Wednesday, Feb. 20. 

Members of the business community are invited to the open 

house from 4 to 6 p.m. There will be guided tours, computer and 

industrial technology demonstrations, and student organization 

exhibits. 

-more-



ADD 1/1/1/1 BUSINESS AFTER HOURS 

To make reservations, please call the Charleston Chamber 

Office at 345-7041 by 4:30 p.m. Monday. 

Parking will be available on Garfield Avenue between 4th and 

7th Streets, behind Booth Library, and around Klehm Hall. 

Ted Ivarie, dean of the Lumpkin College of Business, said, 

"This is an excellent opportunity for the business community to 

see our new building, meet our staff and network." 

-30-
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